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Bersih Netherlands Summary Report 2021 

Year 2021 was better than the year before. We kept in touch with our comrades in Global Bersih, 
members and friends through social media and Watsapp. 

We managed come together for our annual Summer BBQ in Utrecht on 7 Aug 2021. During the event, 
many topics were discussed. One of them was about the dire situation of the hospitals in Malaysia. 
They group agreed to join up with Global Bersih to raise funds to help two legit nonprofit organizations 
in Malaysia: Project Bangsa Malaysia and Tzu Chi. PBM was raising fund to get more equipment for 
hospitals in Malaysia. A total of RM2742 was raised by Bersih NL for Project Bangsa Malaysia’s Hospital 
Emergency Fund. Kudos! 

Sarawak State Election was held on 18 Dec 2021. Two of our members opted for postal voting. We 
received our ballots on 13 Dec at our home addresses. Immediately, the votes were filled and posted 
back on the next day. However, the postal votes only arrived in Sarawak on 20 Dec 2021 – two days 
too late! Global Bersih did a press release on this issue and to voice our disappointment. 

With the next Malaysian GE-15 (General Election) coming in 2022/2023, we hope that more positive 
change will happen in the postal voting process so that Malaysians living overseas can also exercise 
their rights to vote! Bersih NL hope to create awareness for all Malaysians living in the Netherlands to 
vote in GE-15. 

Best Wishes, 

Bersih NL Committee Members 

Figure 1 – Summer “makan-makan” gathering 
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Figure 2 – Project Bangsa Malaysia’s Hospital Emergency Fund project 

 

 

Figure 3 – Postal vote to be couriered back to Sarawal 
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Appendix 1 

Financial Statement 2021 

 


